Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2001 4:07 PM

To: ‘byerses@escape.ca’

Cc: John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail)
Subject: RE: Snap Lake intervenor status

Tim, I have received the YDFN request for formal intervener status. I am forwarding a copy to our legal counsel. As we
have discussed, the Board had draft Rules of Procedure and has not communicated if it intends to enact them for the
DeBeers EA. We are starting our work on Draft workplan and draft Terms of Reference. One item | will be asking
consideration on is the application of the draft rules.

Take care and speak to you soon.
Louie Azzolini

—--Original Message--—--

From: byerses@escape.ca [mailto:byerses@escape.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2001 9:58 AM

To: eaol@mveirb.nt.ca

Subject: Snap Lake intervenor status

Hello Louis.

On behalf of the Yellowknives Dene First Nation, | would like to
formally request that we be given intervenor status on the De Beers' Snap
Lake impact review(s). We have relevant concerns about potential
environmental impacts of this project, which we have detailed in a letter to
the MVLWB, and which they forwarded to De Beers.

Thank you for your attention to this notification.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Byers.



